
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

On Monday 17th July we ran an Event Training Clinic where everyone 

got the chance to practice their Show Jumping skills, and also have a 

go at riding some simulated XC. Everyone who attended had lots of 

fun, despite the very wet weather! For anyone who didn’t get the 

chance to attend this time, or would like to attend another of these 

days, we will be running another on Monday 21st August. 
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Preliminary 1 

 

Under 14s 

Anita Qian & Jacob – 1st 

Kate Lumsden & Venmount Lad (Toffee) – 2nd 

Kamila Wilson & Daisy – 3rd  

Eva Yau & Give To Thee – 1st 

Wendy Ho & Young Supreme – 2nd 

Tiffany Tiu & Luminous – 3rd  

Under 14s 

Amelia Qvist & Jacob – 1st  

Amelia Qvist & Monty – 2nd  

Isaac Wong – 3rd  

Gina Chan & Anneka – 1st 

Magdalene Ho & Young Supreme – 2nd  

Jacqueline Choy & Macaroon – 3rd  

Isaac Wong & Fun Faster – 1st 

Amelia Qvist & Monty – 2nd 

Eva Yau & Give To Thee – 3rd 

Wendy Ho & Young Supreme – 4th 

Amelia Qvist & Jacob – 5th 

Tiffany Tiu & Luminous – 6th 

On Friday 28th July we held an In-House dressage competition which was a huge 

success, everyone who came and competed had a great time! Big congratulations 

to everyone, especially those of you who were brave enough to make your first 

appearance at one of our in-house shows, you all rode brilliantly! Below are the 

results;  
 



  

From 19th – 21st July we ran a Children’s Pony Experience. During 

the three days, the children came and had lots of fun riding, 

learning about how to care for horses and playing lots of 

horse-related games. This was all rounded off with a fun 

competition on the last day. Everyone who attended had lots of fun, 

as did we! We look forward to the next one! 



  

On Monday 24th July we ran a simulated XC 

country morning where riders had the chance 

to experience riding and learning how to ride 

the different kind of obstacles that might 

appear on a XC course. Once again, the 

weather wasn’t kind and it was very wet, 

however, everyone had a lot of fun! For 

anyone who didn’t get chance to attend this 

one, or would like to attend another, our next 

simulated XC day will be on Monday 14th 

August. 



 

On Friday 25th August we 

are going to be running an 

in-house Show Jumping 

competition. The 

competition will be open to 

all and there will be a range 

of heights to choose from. If 

you are interested, please 

speak to your instructor for 

advice on what horse and 

height will be suitable for 

you, and then enter by 

either writing your name 

upon the sheet on the 

office notice board, or 

speak to one of the office 

staff. 

Olympic rider and Dressage 

judge, Andrew Bennie, will 

be here at LWSC to conduct 

a clinic in September - exact 

dates still need to be 

confirmed. Andrew is a very 

popular trainer and 

therefore spaces will fill up 

very quickly! If you are 

interested in having lessons 

with him, please get in 

touch with the office staff 

as soon as possible. We will 

inform you once dates have 

been confirmed. 


